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A big hello from your recently appointed
Parent Teacher Association. 

Firstly, I’d like to introduce you to this school
year's PTA core team members.  

Chairperson – Katie Price
Vice Chair - Sarah Wills
Secretary – Steph Hazell

Treasurer – Claire Breckon
If you visit our Facebook page, INIS PTA,
you’ll be able to put some of our names to
faces.  Please like our page for updates

around school events.

Sadly, with COVID still lingering we cannot
hold all the events we have held in the past so fundraising for the

school will be more difficult this coming year meaning we need your
support more than ever. Despite this, the PTA have a number of
fundraising events planned for the year.  More information about

each event will follow accordingly.

Welcome to our  PTA Newsletter!

Orders of Christmas card designs are being
processed and all being well should be in school this week.  The total amount

raised from this fundraiser is £428.70 so thanks for all of your orders.  We’re sure
you’ll be pleased with the childrens creations to share at Christmas.



Special grown up Christmas gift shop.  Letters for this have gone out in childrens
book bags. The deadline for slip returns is Friday 4th December 2020.  We cannot accept
forms after this date as the PTA team need time to purchase enough gifts in time for
wrapping and COVID restrictions will make this task more difficult than normal.  This year
the event will be run differently to ensure it is COVID safe.Children will come home with
their gifts after Friday 11th December.

Grown up gift shop  Last week of Term

Upcoming Fundraising Events

secret santa christmas eve gift
Since we cannot have Santa visit the school this year we would still like to give the
children an opportunity to have a little gift. These will be priced at £2 per gift and
available to purchase for siblings also.  Forms for this fundraiser have been sent home
and slips must be returned by Tuesday 8th December.  Children will bring home their
gifts through the week 14th December. ALL forms to be returned in sealed and clearly
marked envelopes.  Correct change only please.

PTA mufti day  Thursday 17th December

Suggested donations of £1 please. Wear your party clothes.  This is also the
Kingswood School christmas lunch day.

 Last week of Term

Clothing collection  Tuesday 12th January

We are having a clothing collection so over the half term period, please have a sort out of
clothes and bring any unwanted items into school for collection on 12th January.  



Other ways you could further support the school are via our school lottery,
via the giving machine when you shop online, through purchases of stikins
or stamptastic name tags for clothing. 

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

https://www.stikins.co.uk/ (use code 10565)

https://stamptastic.co.uk/

We are looking at some other events to fit in through 2020 and even into
2021 so keep reading the newsletters for news.  If anybody has any

suggestions or feedback on events, please contact us on our Facebook page
and drop us a message.  We are all friendly, hardworking parents and would

love to hear views of other parents.

Support Your PTA

Next PTA Meeting
Monday 7th December @ 09:30

Meeting via Zoom. All welcome. It would
be lovely to see you. Please message

inisoffice@iflt.org.uk for the link.

@INISPTA

@inis_pta

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.ukhttps/www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

